
        
     
 
Date:    April 20, 2022  
To:    Residents in the Childs Court Area, Wheaton  
From:   Wheaton Sanitary District        
Subject:   Northside Interceptor (NSI) Sewer Replacement Project 
  Childs Court Area NSI Construction & Access 
 
 

CHILDS COURT AREA NSI CONSTRUCTION & ACCESS MEMO:  

Wheaton Sanitary District (WSD) recognizes that its Northside Interceptor (NSI) Sewer 

Replacement Project is difficult on residents and appreciates all your patience and 

consideration so this very important project can be completed.   

Please be advised that construction efforts now are in your area and are expected to 

continue for the next few months.     

 

Specifics regarding Childs Court:   

 ● Residents will have access to Childs Court 24/7, with the exception of some  

intermittent construction delays.  Please allow a few extra minutes for potential  

delays when travelling. 

 ● Access to and from Childs Court will be on the northerly corner of Childs Court only.     

 ● Ingress and egress to and from Childs Court only will be via the northerly portion  

    of Hazelton Avenue. 

 ● Emergency services have access to Childs Court 24/7.   

 ● The City of Wheaton has been notified and garbage service will be between  

    6:00-7:00 am on Monday.  Please make sure your garbage is out prior to  

    6:00 am on Monday.   

 ● Construction activity may be from 7:00 am - 5:00 pm (but is allowed until 7:00 pm).     

 ● For Project updates, visit – www.wsd.dst.il.us/about-wsd/news/ or  

     for questions call Jim Snell (815) 444-3321.   

 ● Thank you again for your patience and consideration!  

http://www.wsd.dst.il.us/about-wsd/news/

